
Dear Sir/Madam

As a resident of Colne, who lives on Lidgett I would like to extend my support for the land at the
upper rough castle road (ref LGS/LP4/DM12/025) to be designated a local green space.

I feel the area is extremely important to the town and it is beneficial to the residents of Colne
that it remains unspoilt.

The protection of this area of countryside is vital, as it provides habit for increasingly
endangered wildlife including the curlew.

I believe that having this as a green space would be a very positive step forward for Colne and
would benefit the town as a whole as it feels that green spaces and the protection of our wildlife
is becoming increasingly important particularly for people's mental health, I know this from
experience.

Kind regards,

Miss Leigh Tait


